September 2017
Dear PreK 4-3 families, 
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We will be having a wonderful and exciting school year with all of the activities we will be engaging in. We will use lots of paint, lots of markers while practicing our letters and names, and lots of glue to keep crafts on our projects. Because we will be having so many fun and messy experiences in Pre-K we need supplies that help to keep us and our classroom clean. PreK 4-3 has come up with a wish list for our fairy godmothers and godfathers, that way we can continue having fun experiences. We could use as many fairy godmothers and godfathers as possible to make all of our wishes come true.  Our wishes are printed below and all granted wishes are greatly appreciated. Thank you so much for your continued cooperation. 





Sincerely, 
 PreK 4-3




UPK-5
*PreK 4-3 WISH LIST*


Hand Sanitizer


Baby Wipes/ Wet Wipes


Paper Towels


Facial Tissue


Clorox/Lysol wipes (if possible)











